
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair  The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee  House Appropriations Committee 
Rayburn House Office Building  Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 
I am requesting funding for water pipe replacement in fiscal year 2022. 

 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Bowie, located at 15901 

Excalibur Road, Bowie, MD 20716 
 
The funding would be used to replace one mile of tuberculated cast iron water main. 

These funds would support design, construction, replacement meters, and related costs for the 
impacted pipes. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
With warmest regards, I am 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

STENY H. HOYER 
HOUSE MAJORITY LEADER 


